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Dear Natural Resources and Wildfire committee, 

Thank you for considering my testimony. I am opposed to this bill. For many years, 

Oregon has not managed forests and range lands well. I worked for the US Forest 

Service in the 80s and we managed the forests with controlled burns and logging was 

allowed. The cutbacks started happening when the environmentalists started to 

halt/block management of these lands. Stop creating hardships on rural landowners. 

Manage our state lands responsibility and get out of personal property owners 

business.  


